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President

Lorie McMahon

775 720-1807

Secretary

Jim Lovett 

Treasurer

Lou Chelone Sr.

Board Members

Merle McMahon

Doug Williamson
Lou Chelone Jr.

Meeting Schedule
7/6
Board Meeting

General Meeting

7/13
End of the Year General Meeting
7/20
General Meeting

7/27
General Meeting
Fun Day Meeting

8/3
Board Meeting

General Meeting
8/10
General Meeting
8/17
General Meeting

8/24

General Meeting

Fun Day Meeting
JULY IS MEMBERSHIP AND EXTENSION MONTH
Upcoming Events:

July 6 - Program
Tom Spencer 
SV Fire Protection District

July 20 
Lynda Boody 
Yerington Rotary President
July 27 – Program

RYLA Students

August 26

Lamb Kebob Dinner

August 31

District Governor’s 

Annual Visit

Ladies’ Night
Programs
Tom Spencer (July 6) from the Smith Valley Fire Protection District will talk about the district and its volunteers.  There will be a short video.  We have asked him to also help facilitate a CPR class for club members.  
Lynda Boody, (July 20) President of the Rotary Club of Yerington will be here to introduce herself and share information about Taste of the Valley.  
RYLA (July 27) students will be sharing their recent camp experiences.  This program is always a favorite with club members.  
District Governor Doug McDonald will be meeting with the Board and committer chairs to talk about the upcoming year. This will be a ladies night.  
We welcome anyone to join us for programs and meetings.  Please feel free to invite guests to join us.

Annual Lamb Kebob Feed

August 26 will be the 49th annual lamb kebob dinner.  We are kicking it up with Borda Lamb, adding chicken kebobs, craft beer and spirits, and more.  Ticket prices have gone up but they will include a raffle ticket and one beverage.  All members will be needed to participate, we have set a goal of 200 guests.  In place of a silent auction there will be a raffle.  Items are needed for this raffle, please contact Lorie.  This year’s event is open to the public and seats are limited.

Invitations are being mailed to last year’s attendees, Rotary Clubs and some District 5190 members.  (Thanks Adrienne)

August 13 – there will be lamb feed meeting before the club meeting for all interested
Fun Days Raffle Tickets
We have some great prizes for this year’s Fun Day’s raffle.  These tickets will be available starting tonight.  All members are encouraged to start getting those tickets sold. Last year the ladies of the club outsold the guys, let’s see what happen this year.  (I believe the guys still ow us a dinner!) 
Foundation
Each year the president is asked to set goals for the club.  This includes such things as membership, Foundation giving and projects.  This can be done through fines, checks and directly.  Directly can be done very easily, on a monthly basis or one time.  
II would like to set a goal of 5 members to sign up for direct giving.  The amount can be as little or as much as you wish.  Phil Gangwish is our Foundation Chairman and would be happy to help make this happen.

Remember that half of your contribution is returned to District 5190 in three years and is returned to the clubs in the form of Grants.  Our contributions from 2013 helped pay for the Community Hall ramp project.  

Website

Please take a minute and check out the club website.  (Rotary Club of Smith Valley Clubrunner) Doug has been working hard to update our website.  The website will have information on programs, club activities, and the calendar.  On that same line, check out our club Facebook page.  Sandi keeps it current.  These two do a great job of making us look good.
From Lorie
One year down, one to go.  I am looking forward to another year.  I will work hard to make this year a great one, to do my best to do a good job and keep a sense of humor.
And to keep this “the best Rotary Club in District 5190!”
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